
Murray-Darling Basin submission 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Taking up to 30% of farmers’ water for irrigation is wrong. Climate variation in the Basin produces dry 
and wet periods as a normal cycle of “drought and flooding rains” and will continue to do so into the 
future. 
  
Give farmers a fair go. 
  
Kind regards, 
Dr Kris Deuar 
 


